
NOTICE OF JOINT REVIEW BOARD MEETING 
CITY OF EVANSVILLE, WISCONSIN 

 
Notice is Hereby Given that the City of Evansville will hold a Joint Review Board meeting on January 10, 
2024, at 4:30 PM. 
 
The meeting will be held at the Evansville City Hall, located at 31 S Madison Street.  
 
The meeting is being held to consider approval of the resolution adopted by the Evansville Common 
Council creating Tax Incremental District No. 10. The meeting is open to the public. 
 

By Order of the City of Evansville, Wisconsin 
 

Published January 5, 2024 
 


